
In order to keep our systems up-to-date and secure, we occasionally 

require routine system maintenance. 

Time: 11:00 P.M. Central Time on Saturday, November 10  

            until 8:00 A.M. Central Time on Sunday, November 11 

This system maintenance will effect several systems during the above 

timeframe. 

These systems will be offline during this period: 

 Online Banking 

 Arbor Direct 

 Arbor Mobile 

 Telephone Banking 

We expect all of these systems to be accessible after 8:00 A.M. Central Time on 

Sunday, November 11. 

Also – During this routine maintenance period, Debit Card Transactions 
Will be in Stand-In mode from 10:45 P.M. Central Time on Saturday, November 
10 until 8:00 A.M. Central Time on Sunday, November 11. Balances may not be 
checked prior to transaction authorization. Please check your available balances 
prior to using your Debit Card during this timeframe to avoid any potential 
overdraft of your account. Withdrawal limits will be based on the daily limits for 
transactions of $200. 
 
We make every effort to limit system maintenance down-time and effect as few 
clients as possible. We thank you for your patience and understanding as we 
make these necessary upgrades. 
 
 

 
 


